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Mr. Vice-President,

My delegation is delighted to warmly welcome the delegation of Jordan and thanks the head of the delegation for presenting the Hashemite Kingdom’s detailed and informative national report. 

We commend Jordan for its visionary initiatives for Economic and Public-Sector Modernization (2022-2033), and progress in implementing the Women’s Empowerment Strategy. We also welcome Jordan’s National Climate Change Policy (2022-2050) and its ambitious march towards carbon neutrality.

As a brotherly country, Pakistan recommends the following for Jordan’s consideration:

i. Continue strengthening measures to prevent human trafficking;
ii. Ensure a safe working environment for women and workers with disabilities;
iii. Take necessary measures to support the rights of persons with mental disabilities and integrate them into society; and, 
iv. Continue capacity building for administrative governors on the rule of law and human rights.

I thank you, Mr. Vice-President.
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